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Dear Comrades, 
 
The rail workers unions federation SUD-rail would like to send you its support to the 
employees from Opel in Bochum, actually on strike ! We do know your difficult situation 
and hope you're going to obtain the cancelling of the 4.000 dismissals all together with the 
cancelling of General Motors project about 12.000 dismissals in Europe. We support you 
when you're rejecting to lose 30% of each salary to keep your job. This is such a nonsense 
proposal. 
 
 
Just as you have the support of your family and from Bochum' citizens , we will make it 
known to French rail workers. 
 
 
We know that you're going to organize a General Assembly of the workers on strike on 
Monday, 20 October. Let us have the information about the decision you're going to follow.  
 
 
Once again, be certain that our federation will support Opel employees on strike to keep 
their jobs ! 
 
 
 
For SUD-rail federation, 
Emmanuelle Bigot 
Christian Mahieux 


